
November 9, 2020 

Dear GTACS faculty, staff, and families, 
 
Earlier today, we were notified of a positive case of COVID-19 within our school community. The 
Health Department has reviewed our information and determined that there were no close 
contacts as a result of this case. Thanks be to God.  

Please continue to follow our Schools' COVID protocols and, as always, self-monitor for symptoms.  

Cathy Nelson 
Director of Marketing & Communications 

 


